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From: Claudette B <cbaril160@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 12:34 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H5436
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Dear clerk 
I am writing in support of H5436 a bill to Assault weapons. Too many lives have been taken by assault weapons in our 
communities. Urging RI legislators to ban assault weapons. Our children deserve no less  
Claudette Baril  
60 Nutmeg Ln, Charlestown, RI 02813 
 
 


